
From: oakfella  

Sent: November 25, 2020 2:21 PM 

To: Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: Masonic Hall property 

 Good day, 

 I live at  Manor Place in Stoney Creek. 

 I have been approached by Marco who made a claim to be the owner of the masonic hall property. He had informed 
me that his plans were to build 3 units at 2.5 storeys. At this point he asked me to sign the petition in favor of his 
plans.  

I thought, (at the time that's reasonable so I signed the petition.) (Admittedly without reading the actual petition)  

I would formally like to acknowledge that my position is opposed to this plan. I feel I have been mislead by Marco and 
at this point I am confused to what the actual plans are. 

Please let me know should you have any questions or concerns. Thank you 

Regards, 

Ben Barnes 

Stoney Creek, On 
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